
Roskear Primary and Nursery School 
Roskear 
Camborne 
Cornwall 
TR14 8DJ 
Tel -  (01209) 714241 
Fax - (01209) 722394 
Email - secretary@roskear.cornwall.sch.uk 
Website - www.roskear.cornwall.sch.uk 

Roskear Primary and Nursery School 
Learning together for a better future 

20th January 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Reference: Possible Strike Action 
 
You may be aware from media coverage that the NEU (one of the 
national teacher unions)  have  declared national strike action, 
which will take place on the following dates: 
 

1st February 
2nd March 
15th March 
16th March 
 

The strike is happening because of a national dispute between the 
teacher union and the government over teachers’ pay. 
  
I felt it important to let you know now, to give you as much notice as 
possible, that learning may be disrupted on those dates. I cannot 
confirm anything at this time, but hope to have more information 
for you next week. 
 
I recommend that you start to tentatively consider alternative child-
care arrangements for those dates just in case it is needed. 
 
I am sorry about the potential disruption to you and your child’s     
education.  Please be assured that I will inform you of final arrange-
ments as soon as possible. 
 
Kind regards 

 

Nic Furnish 

Headteacher 


